
MARR CELLARS
September Newsletter 

On September 8  we celebrate one year since our first harvest as
Marr Cellars. We have been crushing grapes and making wine for
much longer but 2024 is when we started it all! We are incredibly

grateful for your support over the past few months as we released
our inaugural vintage. We have attended so many events this

summer and met so many wonderful people and supporters.  We
couldn’t have done it without you! 
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Sincerely Rob and Debbie Marr



NEW RELEASES

NEED WINE?

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL

Our Marr Cellars Wine Collection is
growing. We have two new releases!
 
Grenache - It is smooth, delicate,
velvety and full of cherry notes.

GSM -Blend of Grenache, Syrah and
Mourvèdre. Full body, complex,
pepper toned with blackberry and
raspberry. Long lingering finish.

We have our wines available
for purchase on our website.
We offer free local delivery in
Sherwood and surrounding
areas. We also offer pickup in
Sherwood as well as shipping.
Visit our website at
www.MarrEstates.com

Marr Cellars wines will be
featured at many events. For
updates and current events,
please follow us on social
media. Click the buttons for
links. 

http://www.marrestates.com/
https://instagram.com/Marr.Estates
http://facebook.com/361771837029243


Our Journey
10 years ago, we visited Napa California for the first time. This is when we
fell in love with the wine industry. We visited during crush. The countryside

was buzzing with activity and excitement of the harvest coming in. The
tasting rooms were inviting and welcoming. Everyone we met was so nice

and educational. We had wine tours with wine makers who really
introduced us to wine and the industry. This trip planted the seed for Rob
to pursue learning the art of wine making. When we visited the Willamette

Valley 4 years later, we knew this is where we wanted to live someday.
Debbie loved the tasting rooms and hospitality. She loved how this

experience became her wonderful vacation memories she took home with
her. Fast forward to 2024. We never anticipated we would start our own

wine label so quickly. However, the timing was not planned, but everything
lined up perfectly and we had to take the Opportunity to follow our

dreams. Marr Cellars was built on friendships, experiences, and
conversations over wine.

We went to Napa in August and it was inspiring to see how we have come
full circle. We enjoyed wine with our wonderful friends. We also enjoyed

wine tasting with winemakers and guided tours.
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